
 MEET MRS. FISHER
Hi, I am Mrs. Fisher and I am so 
thrilled to be your child's teacher.  
I am excited  to get to know each of 
your children and guide them 
through their 2nd grade journey. I 
will strive to help them succeed in 
both their education and finding their 
leadership qualities. I have been a 
long term substitute at PPS since the 
beginning of November 2020 in the 
Pre-k unit and was then hired to 
teach 2nd grade here at PPS 
January 2021 to the end of the year. 
Before substitute teaching I was a 
stay at home mom and 
photographer. I have loved my time 
at PPS and am so happy  to be part 
of the family! 
A LITTLE ABOUT ME:
I have been married to my husband, 
Matt since December 2010.   We 
have 2 children, Harrison (2nd 
grade here at PPS), and Natalie 
(Kindergarten at PKS). We have 
lived here in Prattville almost all of 
our lives and I actually went to 1st 
and 2nd grade here at PPS. I have 
wonderful memories from this school 
and plan to create memories with 
your children that will last a lifetime.

Mrs. Fisher

EDUCATION
I graduated from Auburn 
University of Montgomery 
with my bachelors in Early 
Childhood and Elementary 
Education.  I am certified  to 
teach preschool through 6th 

grade.

CONTACT INFO

monica.fisher@acboe.net

I will also be creating a 
class in seesaw for 

everyone to join to get 
daily/weekly reminders. 
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